
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Monday, 23rd  May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In order to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee, each class will be having a Jubilee party this Friday, 27th 

May. We hope to hold these parties outside in the playground, weather permitting.  

 

It would be wonderful if you could send in some party food on the day. In particular, we would 

suggest the following items:  

 

• Crisps  

• Cakes 

• Juice or squash 

 

Please don’t send in any fizzy drinks or items containing nuts or sesame.  

 

It is not essential that you send anything in, so please don’t feel obliged if you are finding the 

increase in food prices a challenge. The school will make sure there is enough for each class.   

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 
Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher  


